



3<sup>th</sup> September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome back to the new school year 25/26! The children have made a super start over the last two days, coming into their new classes really positively. They all seem keen and eager to coming back to school, and lots of parents seem very happy to be dropping their children off at school again after 6 weeks at home!

I'd like to thank all the staff for the hard work they have put in over the summer to get ready for the new school year. The classrooms, building and school grounds look really good and ready to go.

Our new children in Reception and Nursery have also done very well both yesterday and today. They will all have been into school by the end of this week with Reception classes starting full time next Monday and Nursery next Wednesday.

To start the school year we will be holding our "**Meet the Teacher**" open evenings next week. These will take place on the following days

Wednesday 10<sup>th</sup> September Year 1,3,5

## Thursday 11th September Year 2,4,6

These meetings will start at **5.00PM** on both evenings in your child's classroom. To help as many parents as possible attend please know that you can bring your children to these meetings.

I look forward to seeing you all over the coming days and weeks, especially those of you who are new to our school. As always if there is anything that you feel that you wish to discuss with me regarding our school please contact me through our school office.

Yours faithfully,

K.S.Russell Headteacher